
November 15, 2023

Dear Parents,

Just a few reminders:

- Your child needs to be home for 24 hours after they stop vomiting before returning to school.

- Your child needs to be fever free for 24 hours, without fever reducing medication, before

returning to school.

- Please to not send your child to school if they vomited the night before or the morning of school.

- Please do not give fever reducing medication for a fever and send your child to school.

- We have an increased amount of strep throat in our school. If your child complains of a sore

throat please keep them home until they are tested and you receive the results.

Thank you,

RCS Nurses


